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Collections Division Feasibility Study  
 

On March 26th, the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report from the Department of Revenue on a Collections Division Feasibility 

Study. 

 

The Department examined the feasibility of consolidating of all the agency’s collection 

functions into a single division.  The Department currently has a decentralized debt 

collection model across the personal income tax and business divisions. 

 

The Department’s proposed plan, based on its study, is to consolidation all the agency’s 

collection functions into a single division over the course of the next two biennia.  The 

Department anticipates that this will lead to more consistent collection efforts that 

should improve collections while reducing costs.   

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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